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I’'m honored and consider it a privilege to serve as president of the Swiss Club, and to continue to serve

the community and preserve our Swiss heritage. I want to thank Justin Stacey for serving and doing a

fantastic job as president for the last two years. Ialso want to congratulate and thank the new board and
I look forward to serving along-side them. -

On the reverse of this newsletter is a list of the board members and their contact information along with
our calendar of events. The members at the general meeting voted to increase the “Friends of the Club”
membership to $25.00; general membership dues to $100.00 per person, beginning J anuary 1, 2019 and
the lifetime membership to $750.00 beginning February 1, 2019 which will increase to $1000.00 on
January 1, 2020. These increases will help to offset the rising costs to fund the new projects and
improvements that are needed.

I want to thank all those who are filling in as we continue to search for a caretaker. I want to thank our
crew for continuing the Thursday Night Football dinners. Plan on attending and supporting our Family
Super Bowl Party on February 3™.

We welcome all of you to come enjoy and support your Swiss Club.

Ben Abatti, Jr.
President
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